
 

 

 

 

 

I can’t believe that March is around the corner, 

and we will be experiencing SPRING soon. 2020 

was a very unusual year for our country, and it made 

traveling difficult for Word In Life Ministries. We 

managed to be able to go several times a month to 

the Mission in Iowa during the pandemic. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  We are in the process of changing our email 

address. Rebekah has been busy making the 

changes. Hats off to her! She will be updating our 

business cards, flyers, website and letterhead with 

the new Word in Life Ministries email address. It 

will be wordinlifeministry@gmail.com  

 

   I will be putting out another newsletter in April to 

update you on what will be happening in 2021 after 

our Board Meeting. At that time, I will have more 

details about our travels and what this year will look 

like on our calendar.  

 

 

 

 
   
 

  We are forever grateful to those that have 

continued to support us during this rough time. 

God was faithful to help us get a new computer, a 

new cell phone, and we will be doing more 

towards the media next year. Thanks for being a 

part of Word in Life Ministries and making a 

difference in so many lives. To God be the Glory! 

 

Blessings to you all, 

LaVern & Sandra Burdick 

Prayer requests: 
 

• For open and safe travels 

• That God would bless us with new 

ministry partners 

• Continued financial support for the 

Missions so they can pay off their 

mortgages  

• For new media opportunities 

Winter 2021 

Hello Partners, Friends and Family: 

Word in Life Ministries 

In October we 

went to the 

Michigan Mission 

and shared on the 

topic of simplicity. 

Very practical 

teaching and 

something they 

can use not only 

while they are in 

the Mission, but 

also when they get 

out and function in 

their new lives.  
LaVern with a resident at the  

Iowa Mission center 

Our visit to the Michigan Mission 
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